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Please find attached a copy of our document in response to your enquiry of the 31/08/17.
As i said in my last we have a very great deal of ground to make up in a very small space
of time.

We note that this matter has been unattended since 31/08/16 this current MC was only
seated on 01/04/17 and we are struggling to realise unattended requests from all sides.

We have passed this document at the relevant MC meeting, all it requires now is the
amendment and subsequent affirmation at our AGM which is next month.

If you have any concerns or if we have made any omissions please do not hesitate to
contact us.

Once again our apologies for the belated reply.

Steve Casely

President.


